
 
NEWS RELEASE 

P.O. BOX 900, KUUJJUAQ (QUEBEC) J0M 1C0 
TEL.: 1 844 964-2244 / 819 964-2222 FAX: 819 964-2888 

FOR IMMEDIATE DISTRIBUTION 
 
 

SARAH BEAULNE APPOINTED EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
OF INUULITSIVIK HEALTH CENTRE 

 
 

Kuujjuaq, December 6, 2022 – The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services 
(NRBHSS) congratulates Sarah Beaulne on her appointment as Executive Director of the 
Inuulitsivik Health Center (IHC). 
 
Mrs Beaulne’s involvement in the community of Puvirnituq, spans nearly over three decades 
with positions at organizations that include the Nunavik Police Service (NPS), the municipality 
of Puvirnituq, Tamaani, Kativik Ilisarniliriniq (KI) and the Kativik Regional Government (KRG). 
 
“We wish Mrs Beaulne success in her new role and are enthused to collaborate with her to 
continue improving the health services offered in the region.” stated Shirley White-Dupuis, 
Chairperson of the NRBHSS Board of Directors. 
 
 
The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services is a public agency created in 1978 
under the James Bay and Northern Quebec Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire 
Quebec territory located north of the 55th parallel in terms of the provision of health and social 
services for the inhabitants of the 14 communities. 
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